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I wish to thank you all for your support and contributions to the school throughout this very unique year. 
The year has brought many challenges to both home and school. As this is the last newsletter for the 
term I wish you all a restful and joyous Christmas break. It is a great time to do things locally together 
as families. Buller is a very unique place with a multitude of experiences to be had for not a lot of cost. 
We are so lucky.  Term 1 for 2021 will start on 4th February.   
It is with sadness that we have to farewell Mrs Vaid from Room 11, but celebrate that she will be     
moving to Hawera to take up a full time position next year.  We thank her for all her contributions this 
year and wish her well in the future. She will be missed.  
Preparation has been in progress for 2021 for some time. The following is where you will find the 
teachers next year.  
 
Mr Craig Adams/  Room 4   year 7/8 
Ms Carol Ward 
Ms Lisa Halsall   Room 1  year 7/8 
Mr Justin Hart   Room 3  year 6/7 
Mrs Nicky Campey  Room 14  year 6 
Ms Alex Finnerty/  Room 13  year 5/6 
Mr John Herrick            
 Mrs Lyn Rodger/  Room 9  year4/5 
Mrs Sylvia Bradley 
Mrs Jenny Clementson  Room 12  year 3/4 
Ms Jenny Sloan  Room 10  year 2/3 
Mrs Deb Forsyth/  Room 7/8  year 1/2 
Mrs Anita Fairweather  
Mrs Julie Shepherd  Room 5  NE/year 1 
 
Camps for 2021 
Year 8  Wellington   Sun 9ðFriday 12 March 
Year 7  Rm1/4   Wedï Friday 24-26 March 
Room 3  Karamea   Wed-Friday 3rd-5th March 
Room 14   Reefton   WedðFriday 10-12th March 
Room 13  Shanty Town  Tues-Wed 16-17 March 
Room 9  Carters Beach  Thurs-Friday 25-26 February 
Room 12  Mokihinui   Thurs-Friday 18-19 February 
Room 10  School   Thurs-Friday 25-26 February 
Room 7/8  School 
Room 5   Daily excursions to be notified 
Keep an eye out for the Holiday Reading Challenge, which will be coming home with your child 
early next week. Children can also register at the Public Library for their Holiday Reading       
programme from today.  

Just a reminder that we have no problem with Parents paying off their account at 
the school office.   
Bank account number 03 1354 0404349 00 Please make sure that you put your 
child's name as the reference.    



   
 
 
 

 

  

 School will finish at 1pm on Friday 18th December.  Buses will leave 
school at 12pm.   
Term 1 for 2021 starts on February 4th . 
 
REPORTS will go home on Friday.  Children will get to meet their next 
years teacher on Monday. 
School Stationery can be purchased from the office on Monday 14th De-
cember.  We will have eftpos available. 
 
LOST PROPERTY:  Tina will be putting this out between Rooms 10-11 
from Monday from 9am ï����pm .  Please remind your child to check if they 
have anything missing.  
 
Breakfast Club at the High School the last day for 2020  
is December the 10th��ï��Thursday. 
Thanks so much for all your help this year and I hope you have a great 
Christmas  break. 


